
Applications for various types of licences dealt with. 
 
3 There was submitted a report by the Director of Legal and Administration 
detailing 50 applications for various types of licences. 
 
After consideration, the committee dealt with the applications as follows:- 
 

Applicant and 
reference number 
 

Premises 
 

Duration 
 

Decision 
 

HOUSE IN MULTIPLE OCCUPATION LICENCE (NEW) 
 
Kelvin River 
Properties (Glasgow) 
Ltd (HMO07179)  
 

11C Park Circus 
Place (Ward 11) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

Kelvin River 
Properties (Glasgow) 
Ltd (HMO07180)  
 

13A Park Circus 
Place (Ward 11) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

Kelvin River 
Properties (Glasgow) 
Ltd (HMO07181)  
 

13D Park Circus 
Place (Ward 11) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

Kelvin River 
Properties (Glasgow) 
Ltd (HMO07182)  
 

15D Park Circus 
Place (Ward 11) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

Kelvin River 
Properties (Glasgow) 
Ltd (HMO07183)  
 

15E Park Circus 
Place (Ward 11) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 



Sustainability 
 

Ecosse Estates Ltd 
(HMO07184)  
 

2/1, 459 Duke Street 
(Ward 22) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

Baggypocket Ltd 
(HMO07218)  
 

3/1, 22 Bluevale 
Street (Ward 9) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

St James Glasgow 
Investment Ltd 
(HMO07186 to 
HMO07217)  
 

Flats 133, 134, 135, 
136, 233, 234, 235, 
236, 333, 334, 335, 
336, 433, 434, 435, 
436, 533, 534, 535, 
536, 633, 634, 635, 
636, 701, 702, 703, 
704, 801, 802, 803 
and 804, 110 St 
James Road (Ward 
10) 
 

3 years 
 

(1) Granted for 
restricted period of 
1 year, subject to 
conditions detailed 
in report by 
Executive Director 
of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability; and 

 
(2) Severe warning 

issued regarding 
applicant’s future 
management of 
premises  

 
HOUSE IN MULTIPLE OCCUPATION LICENCE (EXISTING) 
 
Hardeep Kohli 
(HMO03363)  
 

2/2, 89 Thornwood 
Drive (Ward 12) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

Triratna Glasgow 
(Trust) (HMO01613)  
 

T/R, 13 Kelvinside 
Terrace South (Ward 
11) 
 

3 years 
 

(1) Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed 
in report by 
Executive Director 
of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 



Sustainability; and 
 
(2) Warning issued 

regarding 
applicant’s future 
management of 
premises 

 
Fiona Eckersall 
(HMO03463)  
 

2/2, 80 Park Road 
(Ward 11) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

Malcolm MacInnes 
(HMO01382)  
 

2/2, 102 Kenmure 
Street (Ward 6) 
 

3 years 
 

Noted withdrawal of 
item from agenda 
 

Leo Petrucci 
(HMO01679)  
 

2/1, 40 Whitehill 
Street (Ward 22) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

Malcolm MacPherson 
(HMO03933)  
 

2/L, 28 Rupert Street 
(Ward 11) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted, subject to 
conditions detailed in 
report by Executive 
Director of 
Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 

LATE HOURS CATERING LICENCE (NEW) 
 
Noodles Glasgow Ltd 
(HMO00550)  
 

253 Sauchiehall 
Street (Ward 10) 
 

3 years 
 

Granted 
 

PRIVATE HIRE CAR DRIVER’S LICENCE (NEW) 
 
Anisa Parveen Bashir 
(PD33052)  
 

n/a 
 

3 years 
 

Continued to allow 
applicant to be in 
attendance 
 

Abdol Nasser Bavi-
Rabieh (PD33242)  
 

n/a 
 

3 years 
 

Continued for further 
information 
 

Ryan Adams n/a 3 years Continued to allow 



(PD33309)  
 

  applicant to be in 
attendance 
 

PRIVATE HIRE CAR DRIVER’S LICENCE (RENEWAL) 
 
Ahmad Malik 
(PD33277)  
 

n/a 
 

3 years 
 

Granted and warning 
issued regarding 
applicant’s future 
conduct 
 

 


